SECURITY SECTOR WARNS AGAINST ANYTHING THAT WILL DISRUPT THE
COUNTRY’S PEACE AND STABILITY

Freetown (August 24, 2020)- Intelligence estimate indicates that

' individuals, known and unknown, have been engaging in activities
including making pronouncements that are tantamount to disrupting the
peace and stability of Sierra Leone. The Security Sector wishes to assure
the general public of its avowed commitment to protect the citizens, their
well-being and the integrity of Sierra Leone.

In the spirit of inclusive and supportive security, everyone is encouraged to
remain law abiding and report any suspicious activity that has the tendency
to undermine national security.

In view of the foregoing, the Security Sector of Sierra Leone wishes to
assure the general public that it is in full control and people are encouraged
to go about their normal business without any cause for alarm.

Signed:

— ,‘./)/
Brig. Gen. (nd.i JAO Jah-Tucker
(National Security Coordinator)

For and on behalf of the Security Sector



